



Learning through faith

Address: St. Mary's C.E. Primary Academy Spenbrook Road, Burnley

BB12 9JP

Tel/Fax: 01282 612191 **Date:** 14th November 2024

Dear parents,

This Christmas the Rotakids would like to ask for your help with their Christmas Appeal.

Earlier this month our Rotakids met with members of Padiham Rotary, who informed the children that this Christmas, once again they would be supporting The Christmas Shoebox Appeal for the local Women's/Men's Refuge.

As last year's Shoe Box Appeal was such a success and very much appreciated by the refuge, our Rotakids would like us to participate again this year.

The Rotakids would like to ask each school family to donate a shoebox packed with goodies either for a girl/boy or an adult lady/man. Please can we ask that each box is wrapped in festive wrapping paper and clearly labelled for a girl/boy or adult lady/man. Here are some suggestions for the contents of the box:

- Toiletries (toothbrush, toothpaste, hair brush, deodorant etc.)
- Toys (can be good condition second hand) Pop-its, Top Trumps, Uno, Colouring books and pencils etc.
- · Chocolate bars, sweets
- Socks
- · Teddies (if second hand please wash)
- · Woolly hat, scarf and gloves

Please can we ask for the boxes to be in school by Wednesday 11th December for collection by Padiham Rotary.

Kind Regards

Molly

Denvoi



We are







FIC

At St Mary's we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary!